
Celebrate     
Hispanic Heritage Month 

October 20, 2021 

8PM via ZOOM 

Join us! 
Join via ZOOM to hear details 
about this process and discuss 
future steps of expansion and 
optimization of this program!  

https://pitt.zoom.us/j/9861449
3523  
Meeting ID: 986 1449 3523 

Pitt Pharmacy students share their experience in leading a program to 
target cultural and language barriers in healthcare.  

About the Presentation: 
Hispanic Heritage Month is a time to recognize the contributions and influence of Hispanic 
Americans to the history, culture, and achievements of the United States. Pitt Pharmacy is 
hosting two students, Roshni Pattabiraman and Aarti Zaver, who have aimed to reduce health 
care barriers for these Hispanic Americans all across the country through the creation of a 
"Medical Spanish Program for Student Pharmacists" with the help of faculty and peers. They aim 
to prepare student pharmacists to care for Spanish-speaking individuals as well as anyone who 
identifies as Hispanic or Latinx. The program consists of an online didactic course and immersive 
activities to expose students to the cultural and language barriers relevant to this patient 
population. The program is versatile, and other health professional schools at the University of 
Pittsburgh would benefit from the implementation of this program.  

Contact: 
Please contact Aarti at arz26@pitt.edu or Roshni rsp36@pitt.edu with any questions! 
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